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 Thursday 22nd June 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

Year 2 - End of Year Information  
 

Transition  
To help facilitate a smooth transition for the children, we are planning a range of transition activities. The 
children will begin with an orientation visit to the Junior School on the 28th or 29th June. You will receive a letter 
from the Junior School informing you of their new classes shortly, and then on the 4th July, they will spend a 
morning at the Junior School in their new classes. Finally, during the last week of term, the Year 3 team will visit 
the children at the Infant School.  
 

Year 2 Leavers Celebration 
We would like to invite parents/carers of Year 2 children to see the Year 2 Leavers Celebration Assembly. In 
order to give an opportunity for all parents/carers to attend, this will be on Thursday 6th July at 2pm and then 
repeated on Monday 10th July at 9:30am and 2pm. We look forward to being able to share this celebration event 
with you all.  
 
Entry to the Leavers Celebration Assembly will be by TICKET ONLY with two tickets issued per family and not per 
performance. Unfortunately, due to limited space, anyone without a ticket will be unable to see the concert. We 
would prefer it if babies and pre-school children were not in attendance so that you and others can fully enjoy 
this end of year event for Year 2.  Please complete the online form by Friday 30th June to order tickets for the 
date you wish to attend.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/wVrrLDNK6W 
 

Author Visit – Monday 26th June 1:20pm – 2:30pm 
On Monday 26th June your child will have the opportunity to meet children's author Iona Rangeley at Court 
Junior School. Year 2 pupils will be taken by Infant members of staff to visit the author, Iona Rangeley’, at Court 
Lane Junior School at 1:20pm and they will be back at the infant school by 2:30pm. Iona is the author of the 
brand new Einstein the Penguin books. She will be in school to talk to the children about her books and being an 
author. 
 
There will be an opportunity for your child to buy their own copy of an Einstein the Penguin book and have it 
signed by Iona on the day if you wish. The Hayling Island Book Shop will be located at Court Lane Junior School, 
for the duration of the visit, selling the book at a price of no more than £7. There will not be an opportunity to 
purchase a book after school. If you wish to purchase a copy of the book, please send money into school, in an 
envelope, with your child’s name on it on the day. We look forward to Iona's visit and are sure the children will 
thoroughly enjoy the experience to listen to and meet with this author. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Barker-Vassallo 
Year 2 Leader 

https://forms.office.com/e/wVrrLDNK6W

